
The weekend of 27-28th of April 2024 is the time for the 6th edition of the 
Canary Cup. This year we will have more classes playing in several halls 
around Malmö. 

Register your team now for a fun day in Malmö 

27/4
P10-P16
Mini-handball

28/4
F10-F16
Para-handball

Kanariecupen.se
On our website there is much more information and there you register your 
team. A warm welcome to Malmö and the Canary Cup in April 2024. 

We look forward to your team participation and registration.!

IFK Malmö 
Handball 

welcomes you to 
Malmö


